
 

 
 
Rules for your visit to Eltz Castle 
 

 
 
Dear visitors,  
 
Castles, like Eltz Castle, are our heritage and important witnesses of our past.  
In order to allow access for everyone and to preserve this heritage for future 
generations, we require you to adhere to the following rules when visiting the castle:  
 
v Please respect the tranquillity of the nature and avoid excessive noise in order 

not to disturb others.   
v Do not enter any fenced off areas or climb on rocks, walls, towers or barriers.  
v Be aware that surfaces can be slippery inside and outside when it rains.  
v It is not permitted to eat or drink inside the museum rooms of the castle.  
v It is strictly forbidden to touch any of the exhibits.   
v Backpacks and child carriers cannot be taken inside the museum. Please leave 

these in the office.  
v All parents are responsible for their children and must make sure that they 

adhere to the rules.  
v Please follow all staff instructions. Failure to do so can result in you being asked 

to leave the premises. Your entrance fee will not be reimbursed.  
 
Our advice: the guided castle tour is recommended only for children from preschool age.  
 
We thank you for your support – also in the name of future generations – and hope you 
enjoy your exciting journey through more than eight centuries of history!  
 
 
Gräflich Eltz’sche Kastellanei Burg Eltz 
 
 
 
 

 


